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 Please vote in opposition of HB 3856.  We as Oregonians DO NOT need any more 

taxation.  With the amount of money that is paid each year to ODFW by Oregonians 

for the privilege to hunt and fish is astounding, especially for the poor quality of 

hunting and fishing in this state, the diminishing sizes of our deer and elk herds and 

salmon and steelhead runs.     More money is not going to make them do a better job 

of managing our fish and wildlife resources.  It is time to trim the fat and do more with 

less.   


